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17th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for Class 1 while Mrs Crinks is on maternity leave. 

We have employed Mrs Hopkinson who will be teaching Class 1 from Monday 19th February to 

Friday 25th May. 

 

Mrs Hopkinson has worked in our school a number of times as a supply teacher and has also been 

spending time with Mrs Crinks and the class to familiarise herself with everything. 

 

I know Mrs Hopkinson will be a valued member of the team and we look forward to working with 

her over the next few months. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

K.Middlemore 

Executive Headteacher  
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